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Allenstown-Pembroke, 40362
NH Route 28 over Suncook River
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Mr. Derek Goodine

Allenstown Town Administrator
16 School Street

Allenstown, NH 03275

Dear Mr. Goodine,

Arrangements have been made by the Department to hold a Public Informational Meeting to discuss the
planned bridge replacement of the Route 28 bridge over the Suncook River in the Towns of Allenstown
and Pembroke. Due to the deteriorated condition of the bridge, the concrete deck and the superstructure
will be replaced. There will also be traffic control associated with this project.

The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 19, at 6:00 PM at the Pembroke Town Hall, 311 Pembroke
Street in Pembroke, New Hampshire.

The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information regarding the
proposed project and to solicit public input in order to ensure that project decisions meet public
transportation needs, community goals, and protect and enhance the environment. Accordingly, NHDOT
assures that this project will be administered according to the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights
Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination. _

This project may have an effect on cultural or historic resources that are potentially eligible for or listed in
the National Register of Historic places. Individuals or organizations with a demonstrated interest in the
potential impacts to historic resources have an opportunity to become consulting parties under Section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. Additional information will be provided at the public
informational meeting.

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or
other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-Of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New
Hampshire 03302-0483 — TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. Notification of the need for assistance
should be made as soon as possible.

It is hoped you will plan to attend this meeting.

Sincerely,

David L. Scott, PE
In House Design Chief
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Department of Transportation

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING
ALLENSTOWN-PEMBROKE 40362

THIS PROJECT WILL INVOLVE THE REPLACEMENT OF
THE ROUTE 28 BRIDGE OVER SUNCOOK RIVER

MEETING INFORMATION:

PEMBROKE TOWN HALL
311 PEMBROKE STREET
PEMBROKE, NH

MARCH 19, 2020
6:00 PM

The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with the latest information regarding the proposed
project and to solicit public input in order to ensure that project decisions meet public transportation needs, community goals,
and protect and enhance the environment. Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered according to
the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination.

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or other disability,
should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 or call 603-271-

3222 — TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. Notification for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest
convenience.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND

ALLENSTOWN-PEMBROKE
40362




